
 

Playground Equipment Safety 720.2 

Playground equipment safety is part of the School District of Phillips ongoing 
commitment to providing a safe learning and working environment. 
 
School maintenance personnel at least twice per year will inspect playground 
equipment.  These inspections will look for obvious damage, wear and unsafe 
conditions.  
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